

Dear Integrated Care Board

NHS England Core Standards (EPRR) 2022/23 Assurance

I am pleased to confirm that we have completed the self-assessment process for East Suffolk and North Essex NHS Foundation Trust.

Our Accountable Executive Officer has reviewed the submission and corresponding evidence along with our Directors of Operations, Directors of Community Services and Associate Director of EPRR and they are confident in the submission and scoring.

The Trust has scored itself as Substantially Compliant overall and has an approved Action Plan in place to address the deficiencies.

Yours sincerely

Nick Hulme

Chief Executive

Paul Fenton Director of Estates and Facilities

Sarah Noonan Director of Operations

Alison Armstrong
Director of Community Services
for North East Essex

Neill Moloney

Deputy Chief Operating Officer

Alison Stace

Director of Operations

Paul Little

Director of Integrated Care

Michael Fuller

Associate Director of EPRR

Chief Executive: Nick Hulme Chair: Helen Taylor